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Thank you Home and School Committee

Our Lady of the Lake 
Regional Catholic School

Reopening Plan

Click the link below to view OLLRCS's
Reopening Plan.  Thank you to the

school reopening committee for their
input and time in preparing a safe

reopening plan for our students

Above are pictures of  Father Peter
Eke blessing every room in the school
August 20th before our school open

house.  Thank you to all that
attended our school open house.  We

had a great turn out of 86% family
attendance. 

https://ollrcssch-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/mjohnson_ollrcs_org/EeiIKtXsDlFLkX9NjLVWXXkBmYG_tjYv95NzXvgIReKYsg?e=8ZP4U5
https://ollrcssch-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/mjohnson_ollrcs_org/EeiIKtXsDlFLkX9NjLVWXXkBmYG_tjYv95NzXvgIReKYsg?e=8ZP4U5
https://ollrcssch-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/mjohnson_ollrcs_org/EeiIKtXsDlFLkX9NjLVWXXkBmYG_tjYv95NzXvgIReKYsg?e=8ZP4U5
https://ollrcssch-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/mjohnson_ollrcs_org/EeiIKtXsDlFLkX9NjLVWXXkBmYG_tjYv95NzXvgIReKYsg?e=8ZP4U5


We are currently in the midst of
a fundraising campaign seeking
donations and pledges from
both businesses and individuals
for their support. Letters have
been sent out and we have
raised over $38,000 in the first
3 months.  We will be making
follow-up phone calls to
donors, and selling 50-50 Raffle
Tickets.  Each family is asked to
pick up a packet of donation
letters and forms to present to
their own family and friends in
an effort to raise at least $1,200
per OLLRCS family. Office hours
are 7:45 am – 4:00 pm. Please
contact the office or Paulo
Laorden at
plaord2@outlook.com. 

Thank you and God Bless
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School Fundraising

2020-2021 Calendar
Click the box below to view the
OLLRCS-Calendar-2020-21. You

received a paper copy on Aug. 20th,
Back to School Night.

Successful First Week
The first week went better than any of the staff expected.  
Students were amazing with their acceptance of the new
procedures.  They seem so excited and grateful to be at
school.  Thank you for your partnership in helping us
teach this younger generation acceptance of change. 
 Also, we have been overjoyed with all of our families
generous outpour of supplies for the classrooms.  I can
honestly say the support from families is like nothing I
have ever experienced.  Thank you so very much for your
support of OLLRCS.

2020-2021
OLLRCS School Calendar

https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/review?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:9d34e48d-a425-4694-9a1e-69529648184f
https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/review?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:9d34e48d-a425-4694-9a1e-69529648184f


Thank You
Home & School

The staff and I have been eagerly
waiting for the reopening of school.  

Your children have truly been
amazingly adaptable to the new

changes.  These pictures are just a
glimpse of the joy we get to see in
your child.  Thank you for trusting
OLLRCS with your most precious

gift from God, your child.

Mrs. Michelle Johnson

And he did rescue us from mortal danger, and he will rescue us again. We have placed our
confidence in him, and he will continue to rescue us. 

2 Corinthians 1:10

In addition to the COVID Relief fundraising letter campaign, the home and school committee
has been busy recruiting help for our busiest times; arrival, dismissal, lunch and recess times.

Thank you for your continued efforts in making our school run smoothly on a daily basis. 

Many thanks to Jenny McClelland for agreeing to be the Lunch Program Supervisor
this year!  Her number is: 989.387.2608.  Please contact her to coordinate lunch

help.  The Lunch/Recess time slots begin at 10:45 am and finishes at 12:45pm.  Click
the red link to sign up:   LUNCH HELP LINK.  All volunteers must enter the school

through the front entrance, wear a mask, have their temperatures taken, and
answer a few health questions, in addition to completing the ICHAT Background
Check Form (attached) and VIRTUS Training Program.   Click the red link for the

training:  TRAINING LINK  If you have any question, please email Paulo at
plaord2@outlook.com or call 817-475-3680.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040444aeae2eaafa7-daily
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040444aeae2eaafa7-daily
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_2.cfm?theme=0&org=23677
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_2.cfm?theme=0&org=23677

